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February 10, 2004 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim.  Amount of Claim: unspecified.    

February 11, 2004 
 

Board faxed Plaintiff deficiency notice: needs detailed 
statement of claim, filing fee, 3 copies, proper verification 
and proof of mailing to Defendant.  
 March 25, 2004 
 
Plaintiff filed copies of Claim.  Board faxed Plaintiff 
deficiency notice: needs filing fee and proof of mailing to 
Defendant.  
 April 7, 2004 
 
Board issued letter returning materials filed to Plaintiff.  
Case closed (filing deficient-not accepted for processing).  
 April 8, 2004 
 
Plaintiff filed proof of mailing and filing fee.  
 April 14, 2004 
 
Plaintiff returned Claim materials.  Case re-opened and accepted 
for further processing.  
 April 21, 2004 
 
Defendant filed a letter advising that the parties have reached 
a settlement and that a Settlement Agreement and Release is 
currently being circulated for signature.  
 April 22, 2004 
 
Attorney General filed Acknowledgment form of Claim.  Receipt of 
same acknowledged April 20, 2004.  
 August 3, 2004 
 
Board forwarded letter to parties requesting a status report.  

October 18, 2004 
 

Board rendered an Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  “AND 
NOW, this 18th day of October, 2004, a Rule to Show Cause is 
issued upon Plaintiff, JTA Industrial Coatings, wherein it is 
DIRECTED that Plaintiff advise the Board, within thirty (30) 
days from the exit date of this Order, as to whether or not 
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Plaintiff wishes to pursue the above-captioned matter.  In the 
event the Board does not receive a response to this Rule, said 
Rule to Show Cause shall become absolute and the case shall be 
marked ‘closed, discontinued and ended with prejudice’.”  Copy 
forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
October 21, 2004 

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
October 18, 2004.  Receipt of same acknowledged October 20, 
2004. 

 
November 29, 2004 

 
Board rendered an Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  “AND 
NOW, this 29th day of November, 2004, this Order is issued as a 
result of the failure of Plaintiff, JTA Industrial Coatings, to 
file with the Board of Claims, within thirty (30) days from 
October 18, 2004, a response to the Rule to Show Cause advising 
whether or not Plaintiff wishes to purse the above-captioned 
matter.  Therefore, it is DIRECTED that the Rule of October 18, 
2004, be made ABSOLUTE and the record be marked ‘closed, 
discontinued and ended with prejudice’.”  Copy forwarded to 
Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
December 10, 2004 

 
Plaintiff filed letter advising that she would like to reopen 
this case. 

 
December 17, 2004 

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
November 29, 2004.  Receipt of same acknowledged December 5, 
2004. 

 
 


